Barbara Vaughn

rom:

Wendy Nolin <wnolin@nhvt.net>

Sent:

Sunday, September 09, 2018 9:09 PM

To:

Barbara Vaughn; Craig Heino; George & Debbie; Helene Hagan; John Augustine; Randy;

Scott Hazelton; Skippy; Wendy

Subject:

Minutes 9/6/18

Minutes of the Crowther Chapel Committee, 4:00 AM, September 6, 2018.

In attendance: Debbie Grant, John Augustine, Helene Hagan, Craig Haino, Wendy Nolin and Skip Nolin.

Scott Hazelton will get a roof rake to get the pine needles off the chapel roof. He also would like someone to check the roof face boards to see that they are not rotting.

The poison ivy is much better, thank you Craig. The bushes that were removed from the corner of the gate and the corner of the Chapel have made the court yard neat.

\$33 was deposited from donations. All voted in favor of this.

The chicken wire on the bridge was again discussed and we decided to try grip strips next spring.

We will get another sign to tell how to get to the wooden bridge and the Chapel path. The sign by the drive way is working well.

Craig will take Josh Trow's lights and battery to him.

Docent for August 26 Susan Swan. There were 3 guests.

Skip or Debbie will be the docent September 30th.

Our next meeting will be at 4:00 on Thursday, October 4.

Adjourned at 4:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin, Secretary